
Leamington and District Table Tennis Association 
 
Minutes of the Executive Committee held on 18 March 2004 at AP Sports and Social Club.  
 
Present:- Malcolm Macfarlane (in the chair), Richard Grover, Doug Lowe, Phil Paine, Ian Stevens, 
Caroline Williams and Estyn Williams. 
 
Apologies for absence:- Derek Harwood, Steve Hawkins, Hazel Higgins and Carol Meredith,  
 
1. Minutes -The minutes of the meeting held on 8 January 2004 were approved as a true record 
and signed by the Chairman.  
 
2. Matters Arising - None 
 
3. Correspondence:- 
a. letter from John Earles to Vice Presidents encouraging donations – noted 
b. from Eric Teale re entries to Leamington Closed – the General Secretary’s reply explaining the 
position was approved. 
c. ETTA chairman’s newsletter – noted 
d. ETTA chairman’s questionnaire re individual membership – agreed to support individual 
membership with different subscription levels and to support a free magazine or newsletter to all 
individual members. Also agreed to send an email to members encouraging them to reply to the 
questionnaire whether or not they agreed with the Executive Committee’s position.  
e. from Alf Chapman proposing improvements to  HQ roof for £200 – Approved 
 
4. Tournament – it was reported that the tournament roughly broke even excluding sponsorship so 
with sponsorship made a profit of about £200. 
 
5. Representative report:- 
a. we had withdrawn from the Wilmott Cup 
b. a number of Midland league matches were outstanding 
c. some sizes of Leamington team shirts had run out – agreed to order more. 
 
6. Coaching – this was proceeding well. 
 
7. Presentation evening – tickets (£9 adults, £6 juniors) were now on sale. The event would break 
even if 60 or more tickets were sold. 
 
8.  Dates of next meetings:- Thursday 15 April and Thursday 13 May, both at AP if  available.  
 
Signed …………………………… Chairman.            
 
Date ………………………………. 
 


